
 

7 June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We would like to thank everyone for taking the time to come to engagement meetings 
and for asking questions about Great Whelnetham Primary joining the Trust. 
 
As we explained at the presentation it is the aim for Great Whelnetham to join the All 
Saints Schools Trust on 1 September 2019. 
 
If you would like to know more please take a look at the website which has been 
regularly updated with questions: www.asst.org.uk.  Please also feel able to speak to Mr 
Page or myself.  
 
One issue which came up during the meetings we held was that some parents would like 
to discuss their children’s individual Special Needs further. From September I am 
intending to take over as Special Needs Co-Ordinator. I have been a SENDCo for the 
past sixteen years and can bring expertise to the school in this role. 
 
I will be holding a SEND surgery where parents/ carers can come in and speak to me 
about any concerns you have regarding your children and SEND on Thursday 13 June. 
Appointments will be allocated for 45 minutes and if there are any reports you feel are 
useful for me to be aware of can I please ask you to bring these with you. 
 
If you would like to discuss your child’s learning needs or special needs provision please 
do make an appointment to see me. 
 
To book appointments which will run throughout the day please speak to Mrs Kimber in 
the school office. She will have a list of appointment times. 
 
I hope to meet as many parents and carers as possible over the forthcoming weeks. Mr 
Page and I are working closely to ensure the transition of the school joining the Trust is 
a smooth one. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Melanie Barrow  
Chief Executive Officer  

All Saints Schools Trust 

http://www.asst.org.uk/

